
The IX Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 42 (IX-06) 1 To instruct the Executive Secretary of CITEL to send to the Administrations of 
the Member States of CITEL and associate members of PCC.I the 
QUESTIONNAIRE ON IMPLEMENTATION OF ACCESS BY 
PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES TO ICTs included in document PCC.I-
TEL/doc. 874/06. Each administration is also required to designate a liaison to 
facilitate the corresponding follow-up. This information must be sent to Mr. 
Christian Martínez, Rapporteur of the Group of the question 
(christian.martinez@ericsson.com) with copy to Mr. Pablo López 
(plopez@conatel.gov.ec), coordinator of the subject  and to the CITEL 
Secretariat (citel@oas.org). The suggested deadline to submit the answers is 
December 4, 2006.  
 

 
 
 
 

                                                           

1  Document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 934/06 


